
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Via Electronic and United States Mail  
 

January 17, 2018 

 

 

Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P. O. Box 47250  

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE: WUTC v. Avista (Avista 2017 General Rate Case) 

 Dockets UE-170485/UG-170486 

 

Dear Mr. King:   

 

Enclosed for filing are the original and two copies of Commission Staff’s Revised Cross 

Exhibit WGJ-7Xr.  The revision incorporates Avista’s year-end Power Cost Deferral Report 

filed on January 12, 2018.  The Power Cost Deferral Report includes data for December and 

has been placed after the November spreadsheet in the exhibit.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI 

Assistant Attorney General 

 

JCR/emd 

Enclosures 

cc:  All Parties w/enc. 


